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District Governor Toni, 

 

 

PDG John Dilley does deal with some health issues and he hasn’t really been able to work 

with me but COLEB is alive and well. 

 

We do want to get clubs focused on COLEB again and I hope to work with Jason to get more 

out and about within OH5 and OH6 and present to more clubs. 

 

Clubs are just now starting to get their donations in for the year and the final total to COLEB 

as of today is $4504 and will likely grow before the Lions year is out. 

 

We don’t have any Helen Keller Sight Saver Awards to present this year, unfortunately, for 

our District. Maybe next year. 😊 

 

Central Ohio Lions Eye Bank's (COLEB) Operating Board of Directors has recently approved 

a preliminary agreement for the Lions Eye Bank of Northwest Pennsylvania to become part 

of COLEB.  There are details to be worked out and due diligence to be done.  Once that is 

completed, more information will be forthcoming. 

 

As before any clubs out there that need a speaker, I can be available to come and speak to 

them about COLEB as my schedule permits.  They can contact me at pdgjackie@gmail.com 

or text at 614-530-1861.  

 

 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

 

PDG Jackie 
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